
Bulletin No. 1069

Friday12th January 2024

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents,

This week, Miss Knowles & Mr. Mallon led an assembly on behalf of  the NSPCC.  The ‘Speak Out, Stay Safe’ 
programme has been delivered in school for the past few years now and we have found it a very accessible 
resource to support the safeguarding of our pupils.  Next week, some of our pupils will be taking part in follow 
up workshops in school.

Don’t forget we are celebrating the Schools 36th Birthday on Monday by welcoming M&M Theatrical Productions 
in to school;  this year’s performance is Robin Hood! Fancy Dress is encouraged, and we look forward to seeing 
your wonderful costumes.  If your child doesn’t want to come in fancy dress, it is a non-uniform day, and they 
can wear their own clothes.  Thank you to The Friends of Lady Lane who have kindly funded the pantomime 
again this year.

As winter is upon us, we would like to inform you about our school's snow procedure to ensure the safety and 
well-being of our students. Please take note of the following information:

1. School Closure:
In the event of severe weather conditions, we may need to close the school for the safety of our students and 
staff. We will communicate any school closures on Class Dojo and by Text.

2. Delayed Opening:
In some cases, we may decide to delay the school opening to allow for safer travel conditions. If there is a 
delayed opening, we will communicate the new start time through the same channels mentioned above. Please 
plan accordingly and ensure your child arrives at the adjusted time.

4. Remote Learning:
In the event of a school closure, we are committed to providing continuity in education through remote 
learning. Information about activities and work set will be found on Class Dojo.

The safety of our students is our top priority, and we appreciate your cooperation and understanding during 
winter weather conditions. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office.

We are excited to have Miss Nicholson return from maternity leave on Monday, she will be working in 
Kindergarten with Mrs Henson and is looking forward to getting back to work.

Finally, Good luck to all our UVI pupils who are sitting their entrance exams this weekend and over the next few 
weeks – we know you will do your very best!

Have a lovely weekend

Mrs. Arnold & The Staffat Lady Lane ParkSchool& Nursery



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 15th January – Friday 19th January 2024

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Pizza Wraps 
& Chips

Cowboy 
Casserole & 

Baked 
Potatoes

Chicken 
Goujons, Corn 
on the Cob & 

Potato Wedges

Savoury Beef 
Pie, Potatoes 

& Vegetables

Fish Cakes, 
Potatoes & 
Vegetables

Birthday 
Cake 
(LLPS 

36th Birthday)

Flapjack Carrot Cake Sponge & 
Custard

Angel Delight

Vegetarian
&

Halal option

Vegetarian 
& 

Halal option

Vegetarian
& 

Halal Option

Upcoming Events

January

Robin Hood Pantomime – Monday 15th

Form 5 Trip to Headingley Water Treatment – Tuesday 16th

Winnie the Poo ‘Stay & Play’  - Thursday 18th - 9:30 –10:30am

NSPCC Workshops – F3-UVI – Thursday 18th

LVI & UVI Theatre Visit to see ‘Oliver’ – Tuesday 23rd

Author Visit – Brian Beresford – Tuesday 30th

Table Tennis Matches at Bradford Grammar – Wednesday 31st

February

UVI Ski Trip to Italy – Sunday 4th - Saturday 10th

Stay & Play – Wednesday 7th 

Open The Book assembly– Wednesday 7th 
Break up to Half-Term – Friday 9th

------- 

Young Voices, Sheffield – Monday 19th

U11 Football Tournament V Brackenfield & Moorland (H) – Friday 23rd

Form 1 Trip to Ponderosa Zoo – Tuesday 27th February



Our Learning around school this week

Speech & Drama - Note from Mrs Druett

I just wanted to say a huge well done to all the children who took part in 

the exams on Saturday (before Christmas). There were a few nerves 
beforehand, but everyone was brave enough to go in and try their best. 

The results take up to 6 weeks to arrive, but regardless of the outcome, I 

am very proud of how hard you have all worked and practiced this 
term and of how they behaved on Saturday. Well done everyone!

Best Wishes, Mrs Druett

Form 1 had so much fun decorating 

'The Gingerbread Man's house' 

Form 2 have been learning all about fossils, how they are 

formed and what we can learn from them. They then had lots 

of fun digging for dinosaur claws and teeth fossils.

LVI have been 

investigating water 

resistance in science.



Reminders

Pantomime

Our annual Pantomime takes place this 
Monday 15th January.

The show is ‘Robin Hood’ and fancy dress is 
encouraged, however if your child does not 
want to dress up, they can attend school in 

non-uniform.

LVI & UVI Theatre Visit to see ‘Oliver’ – 

Tuesday 23rd January

Stay & Play

Our Winnie the Pooh stay and play is on 
Thursday 18th January

Please come along and join us

Author Visit

Brian Beresford will be in school on 
Tuesday 30th January

Ballet

Places still available for our Ballet Classes 
Nursery/KG -3years+ - Tuesday before school

Ballet 1 & 2 – Friday after school

Form 5 Trip to Headingley Water Treatment 

Centre
Tuesday 16th January
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